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	I-5/SR-2 Accident Update

Northbound I-5 at SR-2 remains closed after a tanker fire this past Saturday damaged the tunnel beneath I-5. Here’s the latest from Caltrans on what’s open and what’s closed:

Open
· Northbound I-5 is open at Glendale Boulevard.
· The northbound SR-2 connector to southbound I-5 is open.
· Southbound SR-2 is open through Glendale Boulevard.
· The southbound SR-2 to southbound I-5 connector is open.

Closed
· Northbound I-5 (all lanes) is closed at SR-2. The detour is northbound SR-2 to westbound SR-134 and back to northbound I-5.
· The northbound I-5 connector to southbound SR-2 is closed.
· The northbound SR-2 connector to northbound I-5 is closed.
· The two left lanes of southbound I-5 are closed from Los Feliz to Stadium Way.

To detour around the affected northbound I-5 area, use the westbound SR-134. It is highly recommended that travelers take transit instead. The Metro Gold Line, Metrolink Ventura County Line and Antelope Valley Line all pass through downtown Los Angeles. On the Gold Line, the Del Mar Station is recommended for those who want to park and ride. Parking is available at a discounted rate of $2/day to those who show their TAP card. Metrolink recommends using the Glendale Station or Downtown Burbank Station to access the Ventura County Line and Antelope Valley Line. Visit their site to find out more information on parking availability. Those who can should also try to telecommute or rideshare for the time being to avoid driving in the area. Finally, please note that Metro’s Bus Operations Center and Vehicle Operations personnel will continue to coordinate and collaborate with California Highway Patrol and Caltrans, while monitoring and maintaining regular service, and have continued to work closely with both since this incident occurred. For more information, please see the full story as posted on the Source by clicking here.

http://thesource.metro.net/2013/07/15/northbound-i-5-still-closed-due-to-tanker-truck-accident/
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